
Peter & Henny de Fauw 

February 10, 2024 

Re.: Variances application for 4205 West Austin Road 

Dear City Planners and Members of Council, 

This letter is intended to provide the rationale for our variances application and 

ultimately for our application to subdivide our property at 4205 West Austin Road in 

Prince George, BC. 

We purchased this property in November 2021 with the intention to build our 

retirement home there so we would be able to live closer to our children and 

grandchildren, who all live in this area. 

The property has an existing mobile home with addition and originally we intended to 

replace that with a newer home and develop the property a bit more (have a yard and a 

garage). As initially we would not be able to start this project yet, we decided to rent out 

the mobile home. 

Our current tenants are an elderly couple who moved back to Prince George from 

Vanderhoof (they were originally from Prince George) and they like it there so much 

that they approached us several times to see if it wasn't possible to stay in the mobile 

home for the foreseeing future. 

We then thought that if we would be able to subdivide the property, that the mobile 

home could remain and if the property for it would be of a more regular size it would 

allow the future building of a regular sized home, as an option. 

-



*Redacted*




